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3/16/2020 ADVISORY NO. 2020-1078 

 
To Our Valued Clients: 
 
Please see attached guidelines for the release of the Cargo Entry/Withdrawal 
Permit at MICT. For further reference, we have also attached PPA 
Memorandum Circular No. 09-2020. 
 
This process ensures compliance with government initiatives for social 
distancing and prevention of mass gatherings. Having to operationalize the 
issuance of CEWP after 24 hours’ notice required us to look for the best 
available option with the control function PPA is mandating for ease of entry 
through checkpoints. We urge the transacting public to make use of all MICT 
online options available to you.  
 
Kindly share with your team for proper guidance. 
 
Regards, 
 
MICT Management 
  
NOTE: All links in this advisory shall be active for 7 days upon receipt of the 
email. Please download all relevant attachments immediately. 
 


